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The 2013-2014 school year 
missions will begin soon.  We 
appreciate our participating 
school districts and look forward 
to providing quality programming 
for them again this year.  Please 
contact the center at 270-534-
3101 if you know of any schools 
that might be interested in our 
program. 
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On December 14, 2013, the Challenger Learning Center, along with West Kentucky 
Community & Technical College and Kentucky 4H SET, will hold the first ever West 
Kentucky Regional Qualifying Event for First Lego League.  This Lego event is for teams of 
up to ten students ages 9-14 and at least one adult coach. Teams are forming now.  Call 
270-534-3097 or visit http://www.firstlegoleague.org if you have questions.   

Experience team building that is out of this 
world! The Challenger Learning Center at 
Paducah offers unique corporate programs 
designed to promote teamwork, problem-
solving, decision making and communication 
skills. By participating in an innovative 
simulated space mission, employees and 
employers will face the same challenges and 
problems encountered by astronauts in 
space.  The unique learning environment 
demands the attention of the participants and shatters routine conference room 
trainings with an unforgettable experience. 
 
Perfect for: 
¶ Corporate team building 

¶ Staff and sales events 
¶ Board retreats 

¶ Incentive meetings 
¶ Strategy/planning meetings 

¶ Celebrations 
¶ Company and client appreciation events 
 
All programs require advanced reservations.  Meeting space is also available and 
full meal catering can be arranged at an extra charge. Many program options are 
available; for more information please visit our website www.clcpaducah.org or 
call 270-534-3101. 
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It seems like just yesterday we 
were in full swing celebrating our 
10th anniversary! August 16, 2013 
marked eleven years that the 
center has provided STEM 
programming for the local area.  

 ά¢ƘŜ ǎǘŀũ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜǊ 
[ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ŘƛŘ ŀƴ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ 
Ƨƻō ƻŦ ƘƻǎǝƴƎ ƻǳǊ ƎǊƻǳǇǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀƳ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ 
ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎΦ  ¢ƘŜ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ŜƳǇƘŀǎƛȊŜǎ 
ǘƘŜ ǾŀƭǳŜ ƻŦ ŜũŜŎǝǾŜ ǘŜŀƳǿƻǊƪ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƪǇƭŀŎŜΦέ  
LǎŀŀŎ aǳǊǇƘȅ 
IǳƳŀƴ wŜǎƻǳǊŎŜ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ 
{ŜōǊŜŜ ²ƻǊƪǎ 

http://www.firstlegoleague.org
http://www.clcpaducah.org


The STARLAB portable planetarium is an exciting way to study the night sky. The 45- minute program features stars 
and constellations seen from your area and the Greek mythological stories related to them.   The program can be 
adapted for those in 2nd grade and up.  STARLAB is great for school groups, scout groups, church groups or any group 
interested in seeing the stars.  Visit www.clcpaducah.org or call (270) 534-3101 for more information on pricing and 
requirements.   
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Back to the moon! LADEE (Lunar 
Atmosphere and Dust Environment 
Explorer) launched on September 6, 
2013. LADEE is a robotic mission that 
will orbit the moon to gather detailed 
information about the lunar 
atmosphere, conditions near the 
surface and environmental influences 
on lunar dust.  LADEE’s arrival to the 
moon will occur 30 days after launch.  
A 100 day science phase is planned 
after which LADEE will impact into 
the lunar surface.  For more info on 
LADEE visit:  http://www.nasa.gov/
mission_pages/ladee/main/
index.html 

Challenger Learning Center at Paducah 
4810 Alben Barkley Drive 
Paducah, KY 42001 

(270) 534-3101 - www.clcpaducah.org 

Subscribe to our Newsletter: 
If you received this email from a friend or colleague and would like to receive it 
on a regular basis, please send your email address to sarahj.davis@kctcs.edu. 
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Summer camps for 2013 have come to an end, but the excitement generated for 
participants will linger for a long time.  Around 450 campers ranging in age from 
kindergarten to eighth grade participated in camp programs.  Many rockets were 
launched, robots built, stars studied, planets and moons visited, culprits caught 
(CSI Camp) and Mars colonies built during Space Quest 2013.  Our unique 
Underwater Astronaut Camp even had Scuba diving with Mermet Springs of 
Southern Illinois.   
 
Lengths of camp range from a few hours to three days and offer a wide variety 
of interest areas. Consider sending your children, grandchildren, students, 
nieces, nephews or neighbors on a summer space quest they won’t forget.   
***New next year!  Aviation Camp- be on the lookout for more details!   
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The Challenger Learning Center is looking for individuals and businesses who are interested in helping promote the 
importance of science and math education in our region.  Please contact Mellisa Duncan, Center Director, at (270) 
534-3097 for more information on how you can support our future scientists and engineers. 
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